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Final Opportunity to Update the Parish 
Directory
Copies of the 2023 directory are available today in 
the Narthex, Choir Room, and outside the Parish 
office for you to revise your entry or add your 
information for the upcoming directory.
Updated photos are encouraged. Please come to 
the Narthex after today’s service if you want
one taken. Or feel free to send in a photo of your 
choice. Selfies are accepted. Send them to Linda 
Kiesel at lindakiesel@msn.com. The 2024 print 
directory will be issued on Palm Sunday. Digital 
directories will be available by request to the 
Parish Administrator.

Anne Braden Commemoration - This 
Thursday, March 7
At 12 noon on March 7th, this Thursday, our 
diocese will commemorate Anne Braden 
at the Cathedral. The event will also be live 
streamed and available on our Facebook page. 
Bishop White will celebrate and The Rev. Dr. 
Dru Kemp, deacon-in-residence, Diocese of 
Kentucky, will preach. 
      This commemoration is in accordance with 
Resolution #6 at the 193rd Convention. Here 
is the language of the resolution passed at that 
Convention.

Winter Shelter Planning Committee 
Meeting on March 10
The next meeting of the Winter Shelter planning 
committee will be held on Sunday, March 10 at 
noon in the Chapter Room. We have established 
a planning calendar for the coming year in 
collaboration with UP for Women and Children, 
our partner in this pilot project. We will use our 
meeting time to review our deliverables and 
benchmarks for the coming months and assign 
work to those who are interested. New committee 
members and interested parties are always 
welcome to attend.

Louisville Master Chorale Concert
During this season of remembrance and 
reflection, Louisville Master Chorale offers two 
works for choir and organ that reflect the power 
and mystery of sacred texts. Uniting the Chorale 
with Second Presbyterian’s magnificent Casavant 
Freres organ is Ken Cowen, one of North 
America’s finest concert organists. Praised for 
his dazzling artistry and impeccable technique, 
Ken, along with Louisville baritone James 
Rittenhouse, will join the Chorale in Maurice 
Durufle’s incomparable and virtuosic Requiem. 
A companion work by English composer Gerald 
Finzi-Lo, The Full, Final Sacrifice-completes the 
program with its thought-provoking setting of 
Thomas Aquinas’s text. 
      Several members of the Cathedral choir (Jan 
Margerum, Randy Peters, Stuart McCloy and 
Liam O’Daniel-Munger) sing with the Louisville 
Master Chorale and would love to see you 
there!  The concert will be at Second Presbyterian 
Church on Sunday March 17 at 3:00 p.m.  Tickets 
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are $25and ($15 for students).  You can purchase 
tickets online at www.louisvillemasterchorale.
org or from one of the members of the Chorale.  
Do come join us!



Weekly Sunday Bible Study
Please join us for Bible Study at 9:00 on Sundays. 
We meet in the Chapter room on the second floor 
of the Diocesan House, and also via Zoom using 
the invitation below.  Just click on the following 
link: https://bit.ly/3RSozgS
      Our prayer before Bible study: “Blessed Lord, 
who caused all holy Scriptures to be written for 
our learning: Grant us so to hear them, read, mark, 
learn, and inwardly digest them, that we may 
embrace and ever hold fast the blessed hope of 
everlasting life, which you have given us in our 
Savior Jesus Christ; who lives and reigns with you 
and the Holy Spirit, one God, forever and ever.” 

Toward GC81: Registration open for 
General Convention visitors
Online registration is open for visitors to the 81st 
General Convention of The Episcopal Church, 
scheduled for June 23-28 in Louisville, Kentucky. 
An onsite registration area will also open June 21.
Visitor registration fees for the entire convention 
are $150 in advance, or $180 at the site. The cost for 
day visitors is $50 per day. Youth ages 12 to 18 will 
pay $50 for the whole convention. Access to the 
exhibit area only is $20 per day.
    Visitor registration fees allow access to all areas 
of General Convention, including visitor galleries 
in the House of Bishops and House of Deputies, 
legislative committee rooms and hearings, the 
exhibit area, and worship services.
    All registrants will be required to show a photo 
ID and sign a liability waiver and photo release 
agreement when they pick up their badge at the 
registration area.
   Find more registration information and resources 
for attendees: https://tinyurl.com/nhk5828e

Convención General 81 (CG81): Se abre 
el plazo de inscripción para los visitantes 
durante la Convención General
Ya abrió el plazo de inscripción en línea para las 
personas que desean visitar la 81ª Convención 
General de la Iglesia Episcopal, prevista a 
llevarse a cabo del 23 al 28 de junio en Louisville, 
Kentucky. El 21 de junio también se abrirá un área 
de inscripción en las instalaciones del evento.
    La tarifa de inscripción de visitantes que desean 
asistir a todos los días de la Convención es 150 
dólares si se paga por adelantado, o 180 dólares 

Midweek worship at the Cathedral
Major Feasts (in bold) are live streamed with 
services held in the nave. All other services are 
held in the chapel.
Tuesday, March 5: Tuesday in the Third 
Week of Lent
Chapel Leader: 
Celebrant: Jason Lewi
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si paga en persona durante la Convención. El 
costo para visitantes es de 50 dólares por día. 
Los jóvenes de 12 a 18 años pagan 50 dólares por 
toda la Convención. El acceso sólo al salón de 
exposiciones cuesta 20 dólares el día.
    La tarifa de inscripción para visitantes permite 
el acceso a todas las áreas de la Convención 
General, e incluye las galerías para visitantes 
en la Cámara de Obispos y la Cámara de 
Diputados, las salas y audiencias de los comités 
legislativos, el salón de exposiciones y los 
servicios litúrgicos.
Todas las personas inscritas deben mostrar un 
documento de identidad con fotografía y firmar 
un formulario de liberación de responsabilidad 
y un permiso para dejarse tomar fotografías y 
videos, en el momento en que recojan su gafete 
de identificación en el área de inscripción.
    Más recursos e información sobre la 
inscripción para los asistentes: https://tinyurl.
com/nhk5828e
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Security & Safety at the Cathedral
Myself, Denise Whittington, and Dean Matt have 
been working on preparing to create a much 
needed, Security & Safety plan for the Cathedral. We 
are starting our focus on a safety plan for Fire and 
Tornado, along with making sure Emergency Exits 
and such are marked appropriately and that things 
are in working order. We will eventually move on to 
the creation of a Security Plan at a later date. 
    In an effort to be transparent and open, we’d like 
to invite anyone who might be interested to give 
their input, thoughts, feelings, or their presence in 
joining the committee. Please feel free to speak to 
either myself or Denise, or you’re welcome to email 
me at: tdurnil01@gmail.com
    We are additionally seeking any persons who 
might be an active or retired first responder, or 
anyone who has personally been impacted by gun 
violence to join or speak with our committee on 
how to best move forward with our efforts. 
    Thank you to those who have already given their 
input, and we look forward to moving forward 
with you!
    Tara Durnil

Cathedral to attend St. Mark’s Episcopal 
Church fish fry March 15 at 5 PM
Join us for a field trip of food and fellowship as 
the Cathedral plans a group outing to the fish fry 
at St. Mark’s Episcopal Church on Friday, March 
15. We will gather at 5 PM. The menu includes 
fried cod filets, fresh smoked salmon with rice 
pilaf, macaroni & cheese, hush puppies, green 
beans, coleslaw, homemade pies and cakes as 
long as supplies last. The good folks at St. Mark’s 
have graciously agreed to save us a seat. If you 
are interested in attending, please email Amanda 
in the parish office (amanda@christchurchlouky.
org) to reserve your spot and place your order. 
All reservations are due to Amanda by close of 
business on Tuesday, March 12.

Maundy Thursday
March 28, 7pm
6 pm Agape Meal

Calvary Episcopal Church
821 S. 4th Street

Good Friday
March 29, 12 pm

10:30 am procession from Calvary to OMS

Church of Our Merciful Saviour
473 South 11th Street

Holy Saturday
March 30, 12 pm

St. George’s Episcopal Church
1201 S. 26th Street

Easter Vigil
March 30, 8:30 pm

Alleluia Party to follow

Christ Church Cathedral
421 S. 2nd Street

www.episcopalky.org

Holy Week Services
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Please use this form 
for all donations, 

otherwise you may not be 
properly acknowledged. 

If using an offering envelope, 
please also complete and 
include this form.

All donations and forms must 
be received by March 17 to 
ensure being listed in the 
Easter bulletins.

If making donations to both 
flowers and music, you may 
write one check as long as 
you designate how much 
you desire to go to each fund. 
Otherwise, the donation will 
be split equally.

I would like to donate $                toward Easter flowers

I would like to donate $                toward Easter music

in memory of

in honor of

Flower and
Music Donations
We are now accepting donations for Easter 
flowers and support for instrumental 
music for Easter.
So that we may list names in the Easter 
bulletin appropriately, please complete the 
following information and place it in the 
offering plate or mail it to the Cathedral 
office by Sunday, March 17. 
Thank you so much for your donations to make 
our worship meaningful this Easter. Any excess 
funds will provide general worship materials.
Make checks payable to: Christ Church 
Cathedral. Write Easter flowers or Easter 
music in the memo line.



. . . for those celebrating birthdays
 Patsy Griswold, Betty Banton

Prayer is at the heart of Christian community. We use this space to bring before 
God and the community the needs of those we love. Please submit prayer 
requests for yourself and others to the church office: info@christchurchlouky.org. 
We will include those names here so that the community may join you in prayer..

We Pray . . . 

. . . in the Anglican Cycle of Prayer, for the Anglican Church of Burunda 

. . . in the Diocesan Cycle of Prayer, for Christ Church, Elizabethtown 
                                                                         Anne Braden, Civil Rights Activist is commemorated March 6      

. . . for Cathedral members in need of healing
Jim & Dean, TJ, Betty Banton, Kitten Lawless, Robert Huffman, Nancy Otto,
Donna Pottinger, Mitzi Schatz, Joy Stultz 

. . . for Cathedral members in our abiding prayers
Carol Brown, Dorothy Converse, Charles Cooksey, Michael L. Foster, Maurice Gordon, 
John Kiesel, Norma Laufer, Ashley Pasteka, Hollis Real, Ginger Shackleton, John 
Tederstrom, Tim Tice, Marcia Wilmet, Betty Lynn Williams

. . . for family and friends of Cathedral members                                                      requested by
William Kelly Beard, Ernest Ruppe

Judy Bradley, Ruby Hyde, Rollins Rubsamen
Marge Brown 
David Davies

 David Collett, Fonetta Collett, Kathleen Dina Betty Harrison
Janet Shedd & family, Savannah Wright 

Alex, Debbie, Laura, Hannah, Ryan, Ellis
Bety Banton, Kelly Brown, Gail & Alex Ocana 

Tom & Andy Rochester
Elizabeth Foster, Michael Foster

Ron Adams, Diane Flechler, Beth Fritton, David Grube, Judy Horton, Phillip Koloff,
Ann & Bill Lentz, Byron & Leilani Sprankle, Lindsay Tompkins, Neisja Yenawin

Forrest Cook, Mike Freund, Paul Fussenegger, Sr., David Hammer, Melissa Masterson
David Pearson, Karen Phillips, Morgan Phillips, Gibbs Reese, Alex Rohleder

Rorie Guillen
Betsy Vaughan

Shari & John, Eleanor Lucas Gregory
Eric Zoerb

Art, Nick & Sally, Judi, Gregg & Mary, Whitney, Elvin
John, Becky E., Paula Hamilton, Martha Hyatt, Dave Kalinowski, Peggy Kalinowski, Leisa, 

Kailey Caroline Potter, Kevin, Shay, Molly, Sammy, Noah, 
Foster care children in the Commonwealth of Kentucky 

Patsy Cox, Judy Cummins
David Ellis

Faith Aielts, Jim Trimpe, Katie
Mark, Ryan, Janice and Andy Carter

Michael, James, Joey
Mike Reisdorf, Khem Tice

Corbin Harris
 Diana Bonifield

Jared Stivers

Rob Beard
Matt Bradley
Carol Brown
Jerry Brown
Melinda Collett

Jim & Becky Collings
Dorothy Converse
Page Curry
Mike Foster
Bobbie Fritton

Vance Fritton

Rob Guillen
Angie Halliday
John Kiesel
Sissy Lanier
Terry Laun
Kitten Lawless

Jan Margerum
Jerry Marsh
Randy Peters
Mitzi Schatz
Tom Thill
Tim Tice
Carolyn Van Zant
Graham Whatle Kay 
Shields Wilkinson

Additions or deletions to the Prayer 
Lists must be sent to Tom Thill 
thillt49@yahoo.com.


